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Dear Parents / Carers 

After consultation with Mrs McDonald, our new Executive Head, I am delighted to confirm your class  

and Teaching Assistants for  next year are:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be having Transition Days on Thursday 15th and Friday 16th July.  

This will allow your child to meet their new teacher in preparation for September. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Demelza Bolton 

St Mary's Catholic Primary 
School 

Mongleath Road 
Falmouth 
TR11 4PW 

01326 314540 
secretary@st-marys-
fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL DAY Breakfast is back on Monday’s lunch menu to 

tie in with FOSMs Pyjama Day! 

  Teacher  TA support  

Reception  Mrs Lucy Titheridge   Mrs Marianne Burton  

Year 1  Miss Gabrielle Rowe  Mrs Melanie Anderson  

Mrs Biddy Alway (PM) 

Miss Louise Martin (AM) 
 

Year 2  Mrs Jane Mills  Miss Samantha Belt  

Mr Timothy Edwards  

  

Year 3  Miss Amy Chapman  Mrs Melissa Thompson  (AM) 

Mrs Sarah Booker  

Mrs Danielle Ditty  (AM) 

Miss Louise Martin (PM) 

  

Year 4  Mr Chris Scarborough  Mrs Zandy Tuffery  (AM) 

Year 5  Miss Louisa Billingham  Mr Ashley Blakely-May  

Year 6  

  

Mr Adam Boyes  Mrs Karen Higham  

Mrs Sue Marshall  

Mrs Alison Liptrott  



Dates for your Diary 
                                July 
 
Mon 9th July  FOSM’s Dress Down Day  
   (Wear your Pyjamas) 
Mon 12th  FOSM’s Dress Down  Day    
   Wear Rainbow Colours 
Thurs 15th-16th Transition Days 
Mon 18th-  No After School Clubs 
Fri 23rd  (Wraparound will continue) 
Mon 19th  FOSM’s Dress Down Day- 
   Wear Summer Holiday Clothes 
Fri 23rd  Y6 Cream Tea 
   Last Day of Term!! 
  September 
Tues 7th  Autumn Term Starts 
Sun 19th  First Holy Communion  

Hello everyone, 

We have been thinking about and celebrating our individual, God-given talents. The children 

of St. Mary’s are an extremely talented bunch– we have gymnasts, drummers, swimmers, 

children who look after a variety of animals, artists… the list is endless!  

We would like to share one of Milly’s talents with you. Milly is in Class 5 and has entered a 

young composer competition. Here is the link for you to be able to listen to her song:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_-WqBrXxSKI  

She has created the moving lyrics and beautiful music herself– well done Milly! 

A big well done and thank you to Class 6 and Class 1, who have needed to isolate and return 

to home learning. You have done a brilliant job to help reduce the spread of Coronavirus, 

and we know it hasn’t been easy. 

Have a lovely weekend.   

Best wishes,  

Mrs. Draycott 

                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO MISS ROWE! 

Miss Rowe, our new Y1  

teacher, popped in today to 

meet her new class . They had  

lots of fun! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_-WqBrXxSKI


 

Congratulations to our  
Wonderful 

Stars of the Week! 
 

13th – 18th June 2021 

Reception –Georgia 
For her motivation to achieve her absolute best in all of 

her learning. 
Y1 – Reeva  

For amazing progress in her writing.  
Y2 – James  

for his amazing writing and for working hard in class. 
Y3 – Cora  

For having a great attitude towards her learning. 
Y4 – Danny  

For great descriptive writing and working hard in his 
maths too! 

Y5 -Elliot  
for super portal writing. 

Y6 – Lucas  
For working hard on his performance for the play. 

 
21st – 25th June  

 
Reception –Antek 

For working very hard on his writing. 
Y1-Esther 

For working so hard to use beautiful adjectives in her 
writing. 

Y2 –Delphi 
For her hard work in class. Well done Delphi! 

Y3 –Oscar 
For his fantastic effort with his reading throughout the 

whole year. 
Y4-Elsa 

Elsa - For being so positive, helpful and polite. 
Y5 –Maisie 

For a super attitude towards her learning and always 
smiling. 

Y6 – Everyone!  
For being so mature when needing to isolate. 

Wraparound  

Remember you can book:- 

3.15-4.15 for £2.80 

4.15-5.45 for £4.20 

3.15-5.45 for £7 

Please use 

wraparound@st-marys-

fal.cornwall.sch.uk  

To book  

We can take bookings up to 10am 

on the day.  

Please remember to  cancel any 

bookings you do not need 

Wraparound Care is payable via Parent 

Pay 

Childcare 

vouchers are 

wel-

come. 

Dear Parents 

Please can you settle your  Parent 

Pay account before the end of 

term. 

There is currently:- 

£600 owing for Dinners and 

£300 owing for Breakfast Club 



Letter from the Presbytery                                                               2nd July 2021 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

I do hope you are all safe and well.  

Back in the 1960’s there was a popular folk/protest song called ‘Where have all the flowers gone?’ Many 

priests are asking ‘where have all the parishioners gone?’ I am very conscious that many in our commu-

nity who came to Mass before the first lockdown in March 2020 have still not returned to our churches. 

Of course, some will have valid health reasons for this, however, many will not and it is their choice in 

not returning. In the last few days I have had my haircut, had a meal in a restaurant and attended the 

theatre in Plymouth. All normal activities that I experienced pre-covid and I am able to experience once 

again. I firmly believe that our churches are as secure and safe as any hairdresser, restaurant or theatre, 

so to those who remain fearful and reluctant to return to Mass I would say “I miss you” and I look for-

ward to seeing you at Mass again. Please pass on this message to those who may not receive our parish 

emails. Jesus longs to feed and nourish us through the Eucharist and it is Jesus, as well as me, who in-

vites all to come and celebrate the Mass. 

Have a good and happy weekend. 

With my prayers 

Father Brian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saints Southwest Football  

Holiday Camps and Multi Sport Camps.  

Football Camp 

5-12 years 

Wednesday 25th August 

Venue; Falmouth Sports Hub 

Time; 10.00am - 3.00pm (Early drop off available 
from 9.00am) 

How to book;  

https://saints-southwest.class4kids.co.uk/?
showTerms=false&venueName=Falmouth%
20Sports%20Hub%20 

We look forward to welcoming as many of you as 
possible to our courses, if you would like to receive 
10% off your booking please use code; UGO939 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Soon to Falmouth  

Library! 

https://saints-southwest.class4kids.co.uk/?showTerms=false&venueName=Falmouth%20Sports%20Hub%20
https://saints-southwest.class4kids.co.uk/?showTerms=false&venueName=Falmouth%20Sports%20Hub%20
https://saints-southwest.class4kids.co.uk/?showTerms=false&venueName=Falmouth%20Sports%20Hub%20

